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Cellphone use on airplanes, it would seem, is on extended hold in the United States. The
national union representing flight attendants wants Congress to ban in-flight phone calls, and
survey after survey of airline passengers shows strong opposition to allowing cellphones on
planes.

So while domestic airlines rush to wire their cabins to provide in-flight Wi-Fi connectivity, there is
no indication whether, or when, passengers in the United States might be able to make a phone
call at 37,000 feet.

  

More.

  

TVNL Comment: Then, how did passengers on the hijacked planes on 9/11 make all
those cell phone calls?  They didn't!!!
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http://www.nytimes.com/2009/09/29/technology/29phones.html?_r=1&ref=global-home

